

May, 2022

Dear LSN Alumni,

Great news!! It looks like we will be able to hold our Annual Reunion this August 6<sup>th</sup> and 7<sup>th</sup> as planned. All alumni who graduated in a year ending in 2 or 7 will be celebrating a five-year anniversary. Class of 1972 will be celebrating their 50<sup>th</sup> year Anniversary.

If you have previously submitted your membership dues and/or have registered for the Annual Reunion you do not need to do so again. We hope you will contact your classmates and encourage them to join us for this celebration. Let's make this a truly special weekend!

Following the conclusion of the meeting on Saturday, we will conduct a class on how to gain access to our Facebook page as well as the Members Only portion of our website. Be sure to bring all your portable electronic devices and we will help you get them set up!

Additional information is enclosed in this mailing.

We hope to see many of you in August.

Sincerely,

Deborah L. Brignoli, President